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Monarchs shine in essay writing
contest celebrating int’l students

Mika Samantha Marie 
Timbol

Io Carpiso



A member of the SISC High School Class of 2010 earned a spot in the topnotchers list
of the 2020 Physician Licensure Exam. Chelsea Colleen Paris, placed 10th overall with
a rating of 87.58 percent. Other SISC alumni who are now new doctors are Nathan
Batungbacal, Marc Jerard Juane, Abbey Geraldine Matibag, Elyssa Hillary Solomon, Ian
Winston Dale Uy and Francyn Rossi Yangson.

Congratulations to our new medical doctors! You make your alma mater proud!

Two high school students from Southville International School and Colleges (SISC)
made it to the finals of a prestigious essay contest. Mika Samantha Marie Timbol of Gr.
9 - Harmony and Io Carpiso of Gr. 11- Efficiency were among the seven finalists out of
300 entries in the International Education Week 2020 Essay Contest organized by the
U.S. Department of State and the U.S. Department of Education.

The essay contest celebrated the benefits of international education and exchange
worldwide in promoting global understanding. A panel of judges from the U.S. Embassy
selected Timbol and Carpiso’s original works based on originality, supporting
statement, quality of writing, organization and conventions.
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SISC alumna among Top 10 in medical
board exam



SISC is a firm believer that educating a child is a collaborative effort between the home
and the school. Just like you, SISC wants what is best for your child in terms of
growing in knowledge and in values. We value parent comments and suggestions that
improve the learning experiences of a child.

It is in view of our shared goal that SISC is conducting the Institutional Survey for
parents. Please answer the Institutional Survey Form for Parents and students linked
to this bulletin so the school will know how it is doing and what more it can do to help
your children achieve their potentials and become movers of society. Together, we can
make a difference.

Malacañang has declared December 8, 2020, Tuesday, a special non-working holiday
to commemorate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception of Mary, the Principal
Patroness of the Philippines. There will be no online classes, and offices will be closed
in SISC on that day. Regular online classes will resume on December 9, 2020,
Wednesday.

Please acknowledge that you received the e-bulletin. Acknowledgment of this
email won't require you to submit reply slips. Kindly click the link below:

Acknowledgment Form
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Dec. 8 is a holiday

Dates to remember

Marie Vic F. Suarez
Principal, K12 and IB
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Institutional Survey leads to improvement

Institutional Survey for Parents and Students

https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNfTWIf3Mf4IEjMZY8Ki9RxmWsm8xRWmugAm0VRzId94E7Hw/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfq_qrf-bKOtzd16YiCXJw7dUteodq8wpRP22JHWq6POM3Z1A/viewform
https://www.southville.edu.ph/spb-2021/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScNfTWIf3Mf4IEjMZY8Ki9RxmWsm8xRWmugAm0VRzId94E7Hw/viewform

